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A CRICKET ENERGY COMPANY

August 9, 2016

Sent by Mail to:

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli

Re: Electricity Retailer License Renewal; Canadian RiteRate Energy Corporation —
EB-2016-0221

In response to the OEB’s Letter of Direction dated August 8" 2016, we kindly confirm
that the Notice of Application and Written Hearing (Notice) has been posted to our
website (riterate.ca). Notice has been posted in both the English and French version,
including all graphics and words as requested in the Letter of Direction.

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact me at the information
below.

Sincerely,

Canadian RiteRate Energy

e

Imran Noorani

Vice President

Canadian RiteRate Energy Corporation
20 Floral Parkway, Concord, ON

L4K 4R1

T: 905.695.5247

F: 1.866.323.9845

E: inoorani @riterate.ca

c.c: BoardSec @ontarioenergyboard.ca
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